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HARDHOLDER MAY 2000 

BUFFALO CREEK GUN CLUB, INC.

BUFFALO CREEK GUN CLUB MEETING MINUTES 

May 16, 2000

1. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM.

2. A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept the April Minutes as published.

3. TREASURER'S REPORT

· The Treasurer's report showed a checking account balance of $6435.75 and $11,704.16 in CD's.

· George Kruger reported small income and large payments for the past month.

· The Range Fund is currently in the red: George will transfer $1000 into that account.

· The club is in good shape financially with the CD's and with new earnings from clinics coming in this 
month.

· The county taxes are paid for this year; the current value of the range, for tax purposes, is $11,900.00.

· George reported receiving a letter and request for membership renewal from former board member Bill 
Doan, who now resides in Georgia; the board is pleased to welcome Bill back again.

· George has contacted the IRS for verification of the club's tax exempt status.

· A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept the Treasurer's report as presented.

4. MEMBERSHIP REPORT

· Three new membership applications received after the Garand Clinic on May 12: Vincent Harmon, 
Farrell McGoohan, and David Racine; a motion was made, seconded and passed to accept all three.

· Kerry Walker, sponsored by Mike Bevelhimer, was present with his application; a motion was made, 
seconded and passed to accept him.
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· A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept the Membership report as presented.

5. NEWSLETTER REPORT

· No report.

6. RANGE OFFICER'S REPORT

· Concrete for the pit floor was poured in spite of rain and snow; a few spots were damaged and have 
been repaired.

· Dan Gabel reported that the total cost of pit improvements was $5034.00; the cost of renting a front 
loader and using a pumper truck raised costs above the original $3000 estimate.

· 55 man/work days were expended in completing the work on the pits.

· Thanks go to all 35 members who showed up to help during the 8 weeks of construction.

· A motion was made, seconded and passed to accept the Range Officer's report as presented.

7. CLINIC REPORT

· The first clinic of the year was conducted over a 2-day period; there were 60 participants, and $1645.15 
in net profits, less food expenses.

· Mike Bevelhimer reported that 60 of the CMP required notarized forms were filed during the clinic; he 
proposes that these forms be kept at the range and will make the necessary arrangements himself.
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